
 
 

 
 
 

7 May 2010 
 

     PRESS RELEASE  
 

THE AUTHORITIES INVESTIGATE SEVERAL LABUAN COMPANIES AND THEIR 
RELATED DOMESTIC COMPANIES 

 
 
Labuan Financial Services Authority (Labuan FSA) would like to notify the public that the 
authorities have commenced an investigation into the following Labuan companies and their 
related domestic companies: 
 

No Name of The Company 

1. Saradunia Investments (L) Ltd - LL06861 
 

2. Royal Pacific Investment (Labuan) Ltd - LL06492 
 

3. Asia Bancorp (L) Ltd -  LL07341 
 

4. Asia Bancorp Bhd - 640796-K 
 

5. Saradunia Capital Sdn. Bhd. - 877872-U 
 

6. Nur Cahaya Ilham Consultant - 001657034-V 
 

7. Matrik Unggul Sdn. Bhd. - 630104-T 
 

 

 
Public is hereby advised that the above companies are not authorised to collect any funds or 
any form of deposits under the Labuan Financial Services and Securities Act (LFSSA) 2010. 
These companies are only registered as an ordinary company under the Labuan Companies 
Act 1990 or Companies Act 1965. 
 
Labuan FSA reminds the public to only deal with individuals or companies licensed by the 
Labuan FSA under the LFSSA 2010 relating to the relevant business defined thereof. The 
list of licensed financial entities is available in Labuan FSA’s website at 
www.labuanfsa.gov.my  
 

  
 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 
 
Corporate Communication and Customer Services Management Unit 
Tel : 087-591200 
Fax : 087-428200 
E-mail : communication@labuanfsa.gov.my  
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